October 10, 2008


Mr. Wilson To

Alpha Kappa Psi President

La Jolla CA, 92122

w1to@ucsd.edu

Dear ΑΚΨ,


While strolling down library walk, I received a flier advertising your fraternity, which seemed to spark my interest, “Professional Business Fraternity”. Please take some time and allow me to briefly introduce myself in my cover letter.

During Thursday night’s case study, one panelist asked me, “Ryan, who do you believe contributed to the group the least?” I earnestly answered, “I believe that I contributed the least to the group,” since I noticed only my own flaws through out the task. However, upon retrospect, I believe that I did contribute as I had helped share not only my own ideas, but also managed the group’s time well and helped incorporate everybody’s ideas into the presentation.

After meeting several brothers at rush, I realized that each brother was exceptional. We shared many interests and goals despite our different backgrounds. What I find quite intriguing in AKΨ brothers is that even if we had little in common, I noticed that it was easy for us to learn from each other regardless. Still, the brothers and I both share an ambitious and passionate desire to cultivate professionalism and awareness of finance beyond the collegiate setting.

Thus, not only does this fraternity fit me quite well, but I know that I can be an incredible contributor to the fraternity too. You will find my resume enclosed and I look forward to a favorable reply from you soon!

Sincerely,

Ryan Chan

9450 Gilman Dr. #3686

La Jolla, CA 92092

415-640-1925

r4chan@ucsd.edu
